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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Himmelman Construction Awarded Pomona High School Renovation 
 
February 22, 2024 
 
Lakewood, Colorado – Himmelman Construction, a privately held, Fourth Generation, 
commercial contractor is awarded the renovation of Pomona High School.  This Pomona 
school has been a 9-12 high school and after the renovation that is happening this 
summer they will be accommodating grades 6-12.  Himmelman Construction’s Vice 
President of Construction Operations, Eric Kriebel says, “With the success of Oberon 
Middle School and Ralston Valley High School last year, Himmelman is excited to once 
again partner with Jefferson County Schools on another fast-paced summer project. 
 Notably as a Father I take special interest in this project as my Son is on Pomona’s 
Youth Wrestling Team and looks to attend Pomona for High School in a couple of years.” 
Himmelman Construction is excited to be a part of creating yet another great 
environment for learning within the Jefferson county public school system. 

 

 
(Picture is from the Pomona school Website) 
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